
From: Anderson, Ryan (DOT) <ryan.anderson@alaska.gov> 
Sent: Saturday, July 30, 2022 6:37 PM 
To: Lori Goodell <cityclerk@dillinghamak.us> 
Cc: Alice Ruby <alice.ruby@dillinghamak.us> 
Subject: RE: City of Dillingham invitation 

  
Thanks so much for the invitation.  I do need to make it out to Dillingham for a visit.  I’ll have my 
scheduler reach out and find a good time.  Looking forward to it. 
  
Ryan 
  
From: Lori Goodell <cityclerk@dillinghamak.us> 
Sent: Friday, July 29, 2022 3:04 PM 
To: Anderson, Ryan (DOT) <ryan.anderson@alaska.gov> 
Cc: Alice Ruby <alice.ruby@dillinghamak.us> 
Subject: City of Dillingham invitation 
 

Good afternoon Commissioner Anderson, 
  
See attached letter from Mayor Ruby regarding recent projects in Dillingham, and an 
invitation to visit.  
  

Lori Goodell, CMC 
City Clerk 
City of Dillingham 
PO Box 889 
Dillingham, AK  99576 
907-842-5212 
 


